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 Term 4 Week 2 

Dear Families,  

Welcome back to the final and arguably the busiest term 
of the year. Term 4 promises to be another exciting term 
with many of the end of year functions only weeks away. 
There are so many events this term, it is a good idea to 
keep your eye on the calendar, school e-news and our 
social media pages for reminders. These dates will help 
you plan for the events that you would like to attend. 

I would like to congratulate all the students for the way 
they have returned after the holidays and engaged in 
their learning. We truly do have excellent teachers and 
engaged learners. 

We are now planning for the 2018 school year. Accurate 
student numbers are essential for planning classes. 
Could you please assist us by letting the school know if 
you intend on moving to a new school or there are new 
neighbours in the street who have school aged children.  

Regards 
Greg Turnbull 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

School Planning  

The school is currently in the process of gathering 
information and data on all current initiatives to help us 
plan for our next three-year school plan. Next Saturday 
the 28th October our annual Planning conference will 
be held.  

We will be asking parents and students for some input 
into the directions of the school for 2018. I hope that all 
parents will participate in these valuable opportunities to 
give feedback and have a voice in our whole school 
planning process. If you are interested in attending and 
having a say on what Blairmount will look like in the 
future, please contact Mrs Penny Golledge at school on 
4626 1795.  

 

Starting Kindergarten in 2018  

If you have a pre-school child turning 5 years old on or 
before 31st July 2018, they are eligible to enrol in 
Kindergarten for 2018. If you haven’t already done so, 
please collect an enrolment form from the office and 
return it to school ASAP.  If you are aware of neighbours 
or friends with eligible children, please advise them to 
come and introduce themselves and ask for an 
enrolment form and information about the school.  
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Bike and Scooter Safety 

We have a number of children riding a bike or a scooter 
to school. As I stand at the front gate of an afternoon, I 
have noticed that a number of students are not wearing 
a helmet.  

Helmets are compulsory when riding bikes and 
scooters. Wearing a helmet will help protect your child 
against serious head injuries and we would really 
appreciate your support with ensuring your child is 
wearing a helmet when riding to and from school. 

 

 

Library News 

There have been a couple of changes to the Library 
timetable again, so I have included the Term 4 
borrowing days for you. 

Monday: KS 1P 

Tuesday: KJ KM 1G 1L 

Thursday: 2G KW 1R 2T 

All year 3-6 students who wish to borrow need to come 
to the Library before school on a Monday or Friday. 

Borrowing will finish in Week 6 and all library books will 
be expected back as soon as possible. 

 

Bookclub 

Issue 7 bookclub is due back on or before Friday 27th 
October. 

 

School Banking 

Great news, school banking is back up and running.  
Students can bring their bank books to school from next 
Friday 27th October to continue their saving journey. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sewing Club report 

During Term 3 the students learnt how to do cross stitch. 
They made up their own design and then sewed it. 
These two girls, Samantha and Arisha, were very proud 
of their end product.  

This term we are making colourful bookmarks on 
huckaback. Looking forward to working with 
enthusiastic sewers. 

Ms Fakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 Important Dates 

24th	October	–	Stage	3	Careers	Expo	

26th	October	–	Kindergarten	Orientation	

27th	October	–	PSSA	Gala	Day	

28th	October	–	School	Planning	Day	

30th	October	–	P&C	Meeting	

1st	November	–	Kindergarten	Excursion	

3rd	November	–	Stage	1	Excursion	

10th	November	–	PSSA	Gala	Day	

14th	November	–	PBL	Rewards	Day	



	

	 Learning	Together	 3	
	

Fun Lunchtime Clubs 

Blairmount Public School is offering fun lunchtime clubs 
again this term for students to join. Teachers will be 
supervising and coordinating various hands on activities 
including fitness, science, chess and performing arts. 
Some of the clubs have a maximum quota or are 
targeted at a specific age group. Below is a timetable 
showing the Lunchtime Clubs offered this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

 

BC56 Disney Mufti Day 

  
On the 20th of September, BC56 held a mufti day to 
raise money for their production of Beauty and the 
Beast. On this special day students from kindergarten 
to Year 6 came dressed up as a Disney character and 
donated a gold coin to support BC56. 
 
BC56 also held a Disney themed disco at lunchtime to 
also fundraise for their musical. Students paid a dollar 
to enter the disco and inside students from BC56 helped 
out by selling delicious lolly bags which all sold for one 
dollar. All of the money will go towards buying props and 
costumes for BC56’s performance which will be held 
later in the year. Thanks for all the support given by the 
parents and students as BC56 raised $830.00 dollars. 

Written by Reda and Caitlyn  
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PBL Rewards Day 

As a reward to the students that have displayed positive 
behaviour there will be a whole school reward day on 
Tuesday 14th November 2017 (Week 6). Students will 
be able to participate if they have had less than 2 
reflections this term. At the first reflection this term the 
student will be given a reminder that if they have one 
more then they will not participate in the rewards day 
this year. 

Blairmount have been lucky enough to be able to book 
Obstacool, which is an obstacle course for kids. The 
course has a mix of giant inflatables, tunnel crawls, 
small wall climbs, tyre runs among many other 
obstacles. All Obstacool staff are qualified to run the 
course and each obstacle will have a teacher 
supervising the students to ensure that they are safe. 
The students will participate with other students in their 
grade. 

The day will also be a mufti day but students will be 
advised to wear suitable shoes for running and 
comfortable clothes that parents don’t mind if they get 
dirty and sweaty. Students will be running around and 
may get dirty. 

More information will come out closer to the day, please 
remind your child that if they have less than 2 reflections 
this term than they will be able to participate. 

Mrs O’Keefe and the PBL team 

 


